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This week in OSHC:  
  
Welcome back – we hope you had a wonderful spring holiday and are ready 
to finish off the final stretch of the year with a bang.   
 
We have heaps of fun activities planned this term for your Camp 
Australia service including art and craft, cooking, sport and indoor/outdoor games, 
sustainability and environment projects, science clubs, construction and board 
games, etc.  
    
Our timetable for this week will look something like this:   
   

Monday   Tuesday   Wednesday   Thursday   Friday   

 Cooking 
Banana Bread 

Outdoor- 
Nature 
playground 

Painting/Designing 
wooden tree/star 
ornaments 

Dodge 
ball/Playground 
games 

Make your own 
kite 

Soccer/Ball 
games  

Leggo 
challenge 

Balloon Tennis 

Recycled art 
sculpture 

Nature 
Playground 
play 

  
We look forward to making new friends and learning new things through play and 
social experiences. As always there will also be a quiet time for 
homework, relaxation and reading.  
  
Meet the Team  
We’re here to make OSHC the best experience possible. If you have any questions 
about the program, feel free to drop by, meet the team and see what happens first 
hand in the program.   
  
We look forward to seeing you and your family soon,  
From the Team at Camp Australia  
  
Program Details  
To find out more about our program, view fees and to 
register, visit www.campaustralia.com.au and search for your school. 
 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

